
From: Jim & Mary Allen
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Subject: Bear Basin road closure
Date: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 7:28:50 AM

Bear Creek Road (FS-501)
WR-26
 
Rob Robertson
USFS
333 Main St.
Lander, WY 82520
July 20, 2016
Re: Travel Management Plan
 
Please note our opposition to closing the Bear Basin road to pick-ups over 65” wide. This road
provides vital access to a permitted outfitting and guiding operation that relies on trucks to
haul large camp items necessary to run their unique operation. The outfitter serves the entire
public and provides access to our vast public lands and that use should continue. Let’s not
discriminate against users who hire an outfitter because he can provide amenities that enable
them to enjoy the Washakie Wilderness safely.
Respectfully,
Jim Allen
 
Jim, Mary, and Jessie Allen

 




